
Accessibility Statement for Swinfen and Packington Parish Council 

This accessibility statement applies to ​http://www.swinfenandpackington.org.uk/ 
 
Swinfen and Packington Parish Council is committed to ensuring online accessibility for all                         
its users, including people with disabilities, and we are always improving our user                         
experience. 
 
Conformance Status 

 

The ​Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) define requirements for web developers                     
to improve content accessibility that meets the needs of individuals, organizations, and                       
governments internationally. Furthermore, the WCAG explains how to make content more                     
accessible for people with disabilities. There are three levels of conformance: Level A, Level                           
AA, and Level AAA. ​Swinfen and Packington Parish Council is partially conformant with                         
WCAG: AA standard—meaning that some parts of the content on the website are                         
non-compliant with the accessibility standard.  
 
Feedback 

 
We welcome your feedback on the accessibility of Swinfen and Packington Parish Council.                         
If you need information on this website in a different format, or if you encounter accessibility                               
barriers, please contact us: 
 

● Phone: ​01543673473 
● E-mail: ​jayneminor@talktalk.net 
● Postal address: 6 Highfield Close, Burntwood, WS7 9AR 

 
We try to respond to feedback/enquiries within 5 business days. 
 
Preparation of this accessibility statement 

 
This statement was prepared on August 20, 2020. It was last reviewed on August 20, 2020. 
This website was last tested on August 21, 2020. The test was carried out by Media Heads. 
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